
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

October 27, 2011
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Bunny, Janet, Tyler, Tim, Joe S., Paul, Carol, Rich A.
Happenings…
President Mike transformed into Lou today as he spilled sauce all over his right sleeve. 

Paul announced that Rotary has challenged Kiwanis to a penny drive.  Each ban throughout the city will have a bottle in which people put only pennies. If another coin is put into the bottle, the Club gets a deduction.  The challenge will be explained further as we approach the date it is launched. 

Mark your calendar and join the Club at its annual Bowl-A-thon on May 24th. We cannot forget that date because President Mike’s birthday is on the 23rd. 

On February 14th we will have a joint meeting with Kiwanis, so no meeting on Thursday that week.

Happy dollars for the Patriots. 


 Joe S. was at the game. 
Rosemary is glad to be back. 
Tyler went skiing. 
Paul’s bathroom is being fixed and he has been without one for a week but assured attendees that he has been staying with his sister and has access to a shower.

Joe S. has ended his term as Chairman of the Everett Cooperative/ Rosemary did not remember, but Joe reminded her that she was at the meeting where this took place. Paul Delore is the new chair.

Everett Chamber is having its annual raffle dinner on March 6th. Carol will be certain to mention Rotary.  
SPEAKER
Our speaker this week was Amy Schram of the Better Business Bureau.  She provided lots of tips to ensure safety of credit card and personal identification. Did you know that about 9 million Americans have their identity stolen each year?  Made us all stop to think about taking extra precautions.
Just an FYI….e-mails received from President Mike
Dear All,

I would like to invite you and your Club members to attend the February 29, 2012 Leap Year RCB lunch meeting featuring Mayor Tom Menino!  We meet from noon-1:30pm at McCormick & Schmick's inside Boston Park Plaza.  The cost for the lunch is $20 and you are given a choice of entree.  If you decide not to eat, there is no fee for beverages.  Parking at the Park Plaza valet is discounted for Rotarians for $16.  There is also a garage that charges the same rate.  If you and your members would like to attend, please let me know by February 21 as I need to confirm attendance with the restaurant.   You could find more info at www.bostonrotary.org.
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